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Law Enforcement Special Olympic Torch Run

On Wednesday May 21, 2008, the Tomball Police Department participated in the 27th Annual

Law Enforcement Torch Run. This event is the largest public awareness vehicle for the Special

Olympics’ around the world.

Participating in the event was Tomball’s Mayor, Gretchen Fagan who at a ceremony following

the Tomball leg of the run declared May 21, 2008, “Tomball Special Olympics Day.”

Tomball was just one stop in the run. The Gulf Coast region’s leg of the run started in Houston

and ended in Arlington where it joined the other regions from around the State.
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Pictured Above: Tomball Police Officer Mark Hannsz, Tomball Mayor Gretchen Fagan, and

Tomball Police Officer Keith Bitz


